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CLERK’S ALERT 
 
Application Period for Superior Court Guardian Ad Litem (GAL) 
Registries Open until December 24, 2021 
 
King County Superior Court is accepting applications through December 24, 2021 for 
the 2022-2023 Title 11, Title 26, Minor Settlement, and Adoption registries.  The Court 
is opening the registries to current, new and former GALs. All members currently 
serving on a Certified Registry must reapply to remain on the registry. Interested 
applicants must complete the application packet, Release of Information form, submit a 
resume and any other required attachments to SCGAL@KINGCOUNTY.GOV by the 
due date. Applicants should submit their application and attachments as one PDF with 
the exception of the Release of Information form which should be sent as a standalone 
document.  
 
The application materials can be found on the King County Superior Court Guardian ad 
Litem Registries page here: https://kingcounty.gov/courts/superior-court/ex-parte-
probate/GAL.aspx. 
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